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Dear Member of the Dutch Parliament, 
 
On behalf of the Konrad Adenauer Foundation, I would like to invite 
you to the XIX Forum Brazil-Europa which will be held on 29th and 
30th August 2012 in Brasilia, Brazil. The Forum is a joint Euro-
Brazilian project, organized in partnership by the Konrad Adenauer 
Foundation (KAS), the Institute of International Relations and Institute 
of Social Sciences/University of Brasília (UnB), the Parliamentary 
group Brazil–European Union and the Mission of the European Union in 
Brazil for dialogue between Europe and Brazil. It aims at bringing 
together participants from a wide range of professional backgrounds; 
from government representatives, members of civil society and 
academics. 
 
It would be an honour for us if you would accept our invitation to join 
us in this debate and to contribute with the high-level debate that will 
come from it. The topics covered by the event will range from 
education to humanitarian action and climate change. Amongst these 
themes, I am certain that we will be able to accommodate you in one 
panel that will fit both: your possibility of contribution and the panel 
subjects. 
 
During the event you will be our guest. As such we will be responsible 
for your transportation, alimentation and lodging. The conference will 
be realized in Portuguese, German and English. Simultaneous 
translation will be available. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have questions 
regarding your invitation or the forum itself by sending an email to 
aline.soares@kas.de 
 
We look forward to meeting you in Brasilia, 
Yours Faithfully, 
 

 
Aline Soares 
Konrad Adenauer Foundation in Brazil 


